

## NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF POLICE ORGANIZATIONS, INC.

Representing America's Finest

317 South Patrick Street. ~ Alexandria, Virginia ~ 22314-3501 www.napo.org ~ Email: info@napo.org

July 24, 2024

The Honorable Donald J. Trump c/o Donald J. Trump for President 2024

RE: Endorsement of Your Re-Election as President of the United States

Dear President Trump,

On behalf of the National Association of Police Organizations (NAPO), I am very pleased to formally announce NAPO's endorsement of your re-election as President of the United States.

Our endorsement recognizes your steadfast and very public support for our men and women on the front lines. As President, you directed the Attorney General to aggressively prosecute those who attack our officers; signed into law the Law Enforcement Mental Health and Wellness Act; reinstated state and local law enforcement's access to lifesaving surplus military equipment; and revitalized the Project Safe Neighborhoods program to help reduce violent crime. We particularly appreciate your unflagging recognition that America's law enforcement officers, just like any other citizens, have Constitutional rights, too.

NAPO is a coalition of police unions and associations from across the United States that serves to advance the interests of America's law enforcement through legislative and legal advocacy, political action, and education. Founded in 1978, NAPO now represents more than 1,000 police units and associations and 241,000 sworn law enforcement officers who share a common dedication to fair and effective crime control and law enforcement.

NAPO is pleased to support your re-election as President, and we are confident of your continued strong support of America's law enforcement community. If there is anything else that NAPO can do to assist you in your campaign, please do not hesitate to contact me at our Alexandria, Virginia office at (703) 549-0775.

Sincerely,

Michael McHale

Milbula

President